
From: R Schultz
To: Council Clerk – Testimony
Subject: Re: Request to speak to city council
Date: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 4:46:43 PM

Thank you for this reply,
Yes, I would like to be added. Can I request 7 minutes?

Robert schultz
503-704-7243

RE: bigotry and fundamental lack of ethics in the Lents neighborhood Association connected to failure of East
Portland Coalition office and the office of community and civic life to offer meaningful training and any oversight.
The Schultz solution

Thank you,
~Robert Schultz

> On Apr 7, 2021, at 3:21 PM, Council Clerk – Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:
>
> Hi Robert,
>
> The next available date to provide communications at the City Council meeting is May 19th. Would that work for
you? If so, please provide a brief topic, zip code and phone number.
>
> Thank you! Have a great day.
>
> Tristan Sakamoto
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: R Schultz <rob.e.schultz@gmail.com>
> Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 2:38 PM
> To: Council Clerk – Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov>
> Subject: Request to speak to city council
>
> Hello,
>
> I’d like to speak to city council at the next available opportunity. I’d like to bring light to an issue seen in Lents at
the neighborhood association as it climbs its way through East Portland community office and community and civic
life.
> I see a problem of failure
> Failure of Ethics, fiduciary responsibility, and zero accountability combined with a lack of training These failures
are causing harm.
> I have a proposed solution.
> Please advise on any next steps I need to take
>
> ~Robert Schultz
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